
 

Last Week’s Attendance 

Worship Service 306 

and LiveStream   

 

Breesport Baptist Church 
P.O. Box B    -    1811 North Chemung Rd.    -    Breesport, NY 14816 

(607)739-2397  -  www.breesport.org 

Last Week’s Giving 

 
General Fund       $10,035.54 

YTD Budget      $47,844.00 

YTD Actual      $44.498.58 

 

WEEKLY EVENTS 
                             
SUNDAYS at 9:30 am 

• ADULT BIBLE FELLOWSHIP 

in the Fellowship Hall 

• LIMITLESS YOUTH 

• NURSERY/ARK & IGNITE 

 

SUNDAYS at 10:45 am 

• WORSHIP SERVICE 

in the Worship Center 

• LIVESTREAM Worship 

Service 

• NURSERY/ARK 

 

WEDNESDAYS at 7 pm 

• ADVENTURE CLUB (4yrs - 

4th grade) 

• LIMITLESS YOUTH (5th-

12th grade) 

• BIBLE STUDY & PRAYER 

in the Worship Center 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
a 

5/8 - 6/19 BABY BOTTLE DRIVE 

Return your bottles by June 19th! 

 

6/17 TTCA GRADUATION 

at 7:00 pm. Come and celebrate our 

graduating class with us! 

 

6/19 VBS WORKERS MEETING 

in the Worship Center after service 

 

6/19 GRADUATE SUNDAY 

Check the bulletin board for 

graduation party signup sheets 

 

6/26 MARK HURLBUT with LIFE ACTION 

Will be with us for ABF and Morning 

Worship 

 

6/27 - 7/1 VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

Donations are now being accepted 

for the VBS Toy Store. More info on 

the bulletin board in the hallway 

 

We have children’s ministries available during the Worship Service, 

including Nursery (birth - 1) and The ARK (ages 2-5). 

All adult children’s ministry workers have had background checks. 

LEAD PASTOR: Doug Forman    dforman@breesport.org 

PASTOR OF DISCIPLESHIP: Mike Harris   mharris@breesport.org 

PASTOR OF YOUTH & WORSHIP: Andy Shanks  ashanks@breesport.org 

SCHOOL ADMINISTRATOR: Cary Shaw   cshaw@ttcany.org C
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No IGNITE Classes during Worship Service for the Summer 

IGNITE classes will continue to meet at 9:30 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES

BREESPORT BAPTIST CHURCH 
 Sunday June 12, 2022 

We live in an age of unprecedented technological and cultural 

change. As a result, it can be alarming to see the number of 

traditional institutions, ideas, and values that are being attacked 

and redefined. 

The question becomes, how should we respond to these things in 

a way that honors God, that is thoroughly Biblical, and that is 

missionally effective? 

Thankfully, the New Testament was written assuming that 

Christians would be the minority voice in their culture and that the 

Gospel would always have to compete with other worldviews. 

Therefore, we are not left without help in our historical moment. 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

Breesport Baptist Church exists to glorify God by making more and better disciples of Christ 

HOW SHOULD WE THINK ABOUT THE CULTURAL ISSUES OF OUR DAY? 

Ephesians 5:15-18 

http://www.breesport.org
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NEXT STEPS 

Whether you’re a first time guest or a regular attender, we want 
you to know what your next steps are here at Breesport Baptist 
Church. Please visit the Welcome Center in the front  foyer or 
the church website, if you want additional information. 

Salvation - if you’ve never believed in Jesus for 
the forgiveness of your sins, that’s your next step 
today.  See pastor Doug if you have questions 
about this. 

Baptism - if you’re a Christian, but you've never 
been baptized, that’s your next step.  Please see 
pastor Doug today or contact him at                
dforman@Breesport.org. 

Connect to a Life Group - our Life Groups are 
small gatherings of 8-12 individuals who meet for 
about 90 minutes each week.  Contact pastor 
Mike at mharris@Breesport.org if you’re          
interested. 

Grow – we have lots of opportunities for you to 
grow in your understanding and application of 
the Bible to your life from Sunday School to 
Wednesday Evening. 

Serve – there are a number of ways that you can 
get involved to serve others inside and outside 
the church.  See pastor Mike if you’d like to be a 
part of a ministry team. 

Multiply - every believer needs to be on mission 
all the time.  If you’d like to know how you can 
more effectively live on mission please contact 
pastor Doug. 

Membership - if you want to experience the    
fullness of what this faith community has to offer, 
then membership is for you. 

 
WE NEED DONATIONS FOR THE VBS TOY STORE! 

Toy Donations Suggestion List 

Here are a few ideas to help you choose toys for the VBS Toy Store: 

Footballs, Volleyballs, Basketballs Coloring Books 

Squirt guns, nerf guns   Flarp 

Hot Wheels    Legos 

Animal Figurines   Bikes (gently used is fine) 

Games     Giant Inflatable Pool Floats 

Candy (Big Pixie Sticks, gum, ect) Dolls 

There is a table set up for donations outside the Worship Center next 

to the Bulletin Board, along with more info and Worker Signup sheets 

 LADIES RENEW Renew:  to resume an activity after an interruption   

It’s time to rebuild our community. To fellowship 

with one another. So join us on July 9th for a trip 

to the Windmill Farm & Craft Market. We will 

meet in the church parking lot at 9:15 and leave 

by 9:30am. We plan to return to the church by 

2:30pm. Our ladies activities will include anyone 

16 and older. Bring a friend! Please see the sign up sheet on the Bulletin 

Board to help us plan for a stress free, fun filled fellowshipping day. 

Take a bottle and fill with change, cash or checks to support the STPRC 

Bottles must be returned by next Sunday June 19th 

We support the 

SOUTHERN TIER PREGNANCY RESOURCE CENTER 

Next Sunday there will be a “VBS All Worker” 

meeting in the Worship Center right after the 

morning Worship Service has concluded 

mailto:dforman@Breesport.org
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Mercy Baley  ·  Victoria Clark  ·  Jessica French 

Wyatt Golden  ·  Isaac May  ·  Ryan Miner 

Our Youth Praise Team will be leading worship on Graduate Sunday 

June 19th. Check the Bulletin Board for graduation party sign-up sheets! 

Cost is $60 plus hotel fee, and must sign up and pay by 8/28 (check or cash). 

Please turn in money to Micelle Forman by 8/28 (checks made out to BBC). More info, 

sign-up sheets for the conference and hotel rooms are on the Bulletin Board. 

*If you would like to sponsor a young lady to attend, please drop in the offering box 

marked “Ladies Renew Scholarship” 

HOW SHOULD WE THINK ABOUT THE CULTURAL 

ISSUES OF OUR DAY? 

Ephesians 5:15-18 (pg 978) 

Pastor Doug Forman 
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 reach out to someone. today. 

Therefore encourage one another and build one another up, just as you are doing. 

1 Thessalonians 5:11 



We recently received this thank you letter from missionaries Ed and 

Leslie Schick in Poland in response to the gift we made to assist those in 

need in Ukraine. You may remember Ed & Leslie as our visiting 

missionaries for Vacation Bible School a couple years ago. 

We will be having a New Member 

and a Baptism Service in August! 


